
From: Angela Tovar <Angela.Tovar@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Monday, August 29, 2022 9:22 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Travel to Pacific Grove, CA August 23rd-25th  
 

Hi Steve,  
 
I am confirming my trip to Pacific Grove, CA for the purpose of attending the ACEEE Summer 
Study on Energy Effciency conference. The details are below:  

  

Dates: August 23rd-25th  

 

Attendees: Angela Tovar 

  

Purpose:To co-present on two panels with Elevate to highlight Chicago’s equitable 
decarbonization policy development and to discuss our commitment to decarbonization 
through the Chicago Recovery Plan. 

  

Expenses included:  

  

Roundtrip Airfare   Elevate  

Lodging  Elevate 

Conference 
Registration 

Elevate 

Meals  
Included in the 
conference  

  

Best,   

Angela  

Angela Tovar   Chief Sustainability Officer   Office of the Mayor | City of Chicago 
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